Bruce Natale, P.E,, is the Environmental
Engineer for Cayuga County Planning and
Economic Development. He will discuss how the
quality of our drinking water can be negatively
impacted by non-native plants and animals that
out-compete native species and disrupt normal
ecological balances. Aquatic invasives in Cayuga
Lake include Asian clam and Zebra mussels,
Eurasian Watermilfoil and Hydrilla. Even terrestrial
invasives like Hemlock Woolly Adelgid can
negatively impact waterways feeding into the lake.

Monday, November 9, 2015 ~ 12:20 — 1:20PM
Stratton Hall Room 209

All Sustainability Perspectives series events are free and open to the public.
The series explores the concept of sustainability from a variety of viewpoints.

Wells is committed to providing access to all events; anyone needing assistance
should contact Marian Brown, Center for Sustainability and the Environment, at
315-364-3304 or by email at mbrown@wells.edu, as soon as possible.
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